
NOTIFICATION OF 
PLANNED POWER OUTAGE 

Wellsboro Electric will interrupt power to all of its customers after 
midnight on Thursday, Sept. 24, for up to two hours as we convert over to 
our new transmission service. 

The planned outage has been scheduled to take place between 1 a.m. and 
3 a.m. in an effort to minimize inconvenience to our customers. In the 
event of rain, the outage will take place Friday, Sept. 25, at 1 a.m.

While we apologize for the interruption, it’s important for customers 
to know that the work we will be performing marks the conclusion 
of a long-term project Wellsboro Electric initiated to improve service 
reliability for our customers and increase system capacity for future 
growth. The project began in 2004 with construction of a new substation 
on Buena Vista Street. The final phase of the project, construction of the 
new 115,000-volt transmission line from Niles Valley to the Buena Vista 
Street Substation, was completed this month. This new transmission line, 
which receives power directly from the state-wide transmission grid, will 
greatly enhance reliability for our customers.

We will be notifying all customers about the planned outage via our 
telephone notification system, as well as postings on Facebook and our 
website, wellsboroelectric.com. Customers who have outdated phone 
numbers are asked to contact the WECo office at 570-724-3516 to 
provide your new number. 

We thank all of our customers for their patience and understanding 
during this planned outage and throughout the construction process.


